
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year has been full of hard work, excellent achievements and of course, lots of fun. 

The class have really enjoyed their lessons in all subjects, and worked hard to get themselves ready 

for the next school year. 

Year 4 have loved their time at Holmleigh in Dunsmure Road, and although in some ways sad to leave, 

at the same time the children are excited to move to our new site close by. They are looking forward 

to making new friends, meeting new teachers, and making the most of their new surroundings. 

This year the class enjoyed a number of really fun educational visits, and loved preparing and 

performing their class assemblies. They also did really well in their Multiplication Tables Test! 

I have been so happy and proud to be the class teacher for Year 4 this year. After 29 years working 

at Holmleigh I could not have wished for a better class for my retirement year. 

I am sure they will go on and continue to achieve great things 

I enjoyed every day of my time at Holmleigh, working closely with my Holmleigh family, and will 

cherish many fantastic memories. I have made lasting friendships which I know will continue. 

I am especially proud to have taken on additional roles and responsibilities, including working with 

parents, admissions and attendance, Turkish Education projects, and international exchange projects 

and festivals. 

I have also really enjoyed being able to serve as a school governor for many years. 

I want to thank my colleagues and all the parents for the support they have always given me. 

Ms Ercan Class 4 Teacher 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


